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Dear Students, 

The deadline for purchasing a Year 11 Leavers' hoody is 23rd February 2025, if you wish to 
purchase one please get your parent/carer to go onto their ParentPay account. 

As indicated in the letter you have already received, we require your consent to having your 
name appear in the year group list on the back of the hoody. If you do not respond your name 
may not be featured on the back inside the "25" 

Please select Yes or No using the below googleform. 

https://forms.gle/VRzDgiyWJgJr7Kxp6 

If you have already completed the googleform please ignore this message. 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Finance 

  

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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